
Civil service unions strike over attacks on 
conditions

 Belgium 

The three main public service federations took strike action on 30 April in protest at 
proposals for significant reductions to civil service employment rights and benefits. 
In a major cost-cutting reform plan the government wants to employ more workers 
on contracts, including temporary contracts, and reduce the number of civil 
servants on statutory conditions to a minimum. It is also looking to cut holiday 
entitlement and reduce certain sickness and pension benefits.
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